
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Board of Adjustment 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  October 29, 2021 
 
Re:      ZBA-21-00019 – Levin Properties, LP – 385/2.07 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application.  Plans for the proposed pool 
must be submitted to the Health Department for approval at the same time they are 
submitted to the Construction Office.. 
 


